
 
 
 
 

 
 

Per direction by the Governor of Arkansas, Children’s 
House Montessori School will be closed until March 30. The 
decision came after an increase in the number of COVID-
19 (Corona Virus) cases across the nation. In a statement 
on Wednesday, March 11, it was announced that Governor 

Hutchinson has the sole authority to close public school 
campuses. Children’s House Montessori School will continue 
to work closely with state offices and health departments 

as we monitor the progress of COVID-19. 


